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A key part of the unique approach to development of a Bairns’ Hoose in the Western Isles is 

the partnership with the library service as part of our co-location in the Cromwell Street 

building. 

 

The visualisations included below give a sense of how the spaces in the new improved 

Children’s Library could look and are helpful in giving a sense of what they could offer to any 

children and young people using An Taigh–Sholais.  
 

 
Fig.1 - Children’s Library Reading Nooks 

 

 
Fig.2 - Children’s Library Sensory Spaces 

 

 

 



 
Fig.3 - Children’s Library/An Taigh-Sholais Shared Seating Area 

 


